
                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

18-06-21 

 

Dear School Governors, Parents and Carers, 

 

 

Re: Mrs Britta Nicholls appointed Head of School at Stuart Road Primary Academy  

 

I am very pleased to report to you that we have interviewed Britta Nicholls for the Head of School 

position at Stuart Road and has successfully been appointed. As you will know, Britta has been acting 

as Head of School since January.  

  

I am very pleased that we have now put the final piece together in the leadership team and I am sure 

you will want to approach Britta and congratulate her. 

  

Please do let me know if there is any further information that you would like. I will speak with Britta 

and James and we can consider arranging a meeting for parents and carers.  

  

Either Chris Toye (Deputy CEO) or myself plan to join the Local Governing Body and can give further 

information at this meeting. 

  

Best wishes 

  

  

Mark Elms MA Ed 

Director of Education 

 

 

 

 

 
Stuart Road Primary Academy 

Palmerston Street 

Stoke 

Plymouth 

PL1 5LL 

 

Tel: 01752567668 

Email: admin@srps.plymouth.sch.uk 

Website: www.stuartroad.org  
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